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This Right to Farm bill has little to do with protecting those farmers who are carrying out their 
businesses in a lawful and humane manner. This bill represents yet another step down the road 
to shut out all meaningful public participation in how we are governed. This anti-democratic 
disgrace of a Bill must not become law in this State. Unless, of course, the Berejiklian 
government aspires to ruling over a fascist police state? 


